From: paul cruise telesthesia@hotmail.com
Subject: Thanks for the Show
Date: 2 September 2014 4:36 pm
To: wayne@humphhall.org

Hello Wayne, Gial and Loosely Woven,

| enjoyed 'Dreams' at Avalon last Sunday - you guys deliver the goods every time.

Despite the missing members and maybe a touch of the winter blues, you put on a fine show.
I marvel at the way a mostly amateur troupe of performers can convey universal human traits
without letting their personal emotions overwhelm them. If Meredith, for example, had
broken down and wept during "Mamma", she'd have been more than forgiven by the
audience. It's a mark of the group's devotion to their craft that they stay in control while
dealing with sensitive themes and can minister to the hearts of others.

So break a ( non-literal ) leg next weekend at the Hall and I'll catch you at the Christmas gig.
thanks for giving,

Paul Cruise.
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